
Each year, the Ministry of Education asks that all grade four students complete a satisfaction survey. There is 

also an opportunity for parents to complete the 5-10 minute online satisfaction survey. Electronic surveying is 

available until April 30, 2016. RC MacDonald has requested that parents should not require PINs to access 

the survey, as such, please use the following link for parents only: 

https://www.awinfosys.com/surveyfull1/central/main/ParentSurvey.asp  

https://www.awinfosys.com/surveyfull1/central/main/ParentSurvey.asp

